
COUNCIL MEMBER ACTIVITY REPORT 

 

 

To:  Mayor and Council                      

 

From:  Councillor Wright 

 

Date:  January 2024 

 

Subject: Report for January 2024 

 

Note(s) to Council:   

• As of January 5, 2024 I am no longer an employee of the Legislature of British Columbia 

nor working in MLA Mike Morris’s Mackenzie constituency office.  

• Starting January 8, 2024 I have signed a contract with the McLeod Lake Indian Band to 

work as a teacher for 3 months. This will involve me going to McLeod Lake every 

Monday from 4:00 pm – 6:00 pm (when no Council commitments) to help McLeod Lake 

students with homework and other academic pursuits.     

 

Councilor Wright Council Appointments:      

Education Liaison 

New Horizons Liaison 

Prince George Treaty Advisory Committee  

Deputy Mayor (August 1, 2024 – October 31, 2024) 

 

Alternate For:  

Mining Liaison 

Indigenous Relations and Reconciliation Liaison 

Asset Management Committee 

Chamber of Commerce Liaison 

Alternate Director for Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 

Alternate Member of Northern Development Initiative Trust’s Regional Advisory Committee   

 

Education Liaison Activities: 

Date: Activity 

None to report during this period. 

 

New Horizons Liaison Activities:  

Date: Activity 

None to report during this period. 

 

 

 



Alternate(s) Role Activities: 

Date: Activity 

December 14, 

2023 

Attended the Chamber of Commerce’s AGM and monthly luncheon.  

The guest speaker this month was MLA Mike Morris.  

 

Activities Not Related to a Council Appointment: 

Date: Activity 

December 9, 

2023 

Was elected Northern Zone Director on the Board of Directors for the 

Canadian Ski Instructors Alliances (CSIA)’s BC/Yukon Region.   

December 9, 

2023 

Participated in the Parade of Lights, drove the vehicle for Mackenzie 

Community Services float.   

December 14, 

2023 

Attended Open House hosted by MLA Mike Morris. Did so as 

employee of MLA Morris.   

December 18, 

2023 

Participated in CSIA Board meeting.   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Councillor Wright  

 

 

 


